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26th October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parent Governor Vacancies 
 
Further to our request for Parent Governor nominations, I am pleased to let you know that a ballot was not 
necessary and Mr Dean Hayward has been appointed to the Governing Body.  Mrs Faye Jarrams has also 
been appointed as a Staff Governor. 
 
We do still have vacancies for Parent Governors.  Therefore, if you would like to take the opportunity to put 
yourself forward as a candidate, please contact the school by telephone or e-mail 
(office@littlehill.leics.sch.uk) and request an application pack which will contain further information along 
with a Parent Governor election form.  Please complete and return the election form to the school office by 
the end of the school day on Thursday 9th October 2023. 
 
If there are more nominations than vacancies the election will be by secret ballot.  If that is necessary, 
voting papers will be sent to all parents together with details of the ballot procedure. 
 
To find out more about what being a governor at this school is like you can contact Fiona Weston, Chair of 
Governors, through the school office, who will be very willing to answer any questions.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Pankhania 
Headteacher and Returning Officer 
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